
Student Notices 
Wednesday, May 29th, 2024 

 

Announcement 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Our Year End Music Department Assembly is this Thursday during C Block, in the Shark Tank. Teachers, write to Mr. 
Mikulin if you would like your class to attend.   
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Attention Sharks: 
Tomorrow is your last chance to purchase your Athletic banquet tickets. Tickets are $15 each. Come to the C lounge 
if you still haven’t got yours! Go Sharks! 
___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 


